
From: Laughlin for Mayor <info=laughlinformayor.org@cmail2.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 11/15/2014 6:30:07 AM
Subject: David Bennett flip-flopped on USCB

Do you know the real David Bennett?

The USCB project was a hot topic of debate at two different Town Council meetings. David 
Bennett did not attend either of those meetings.

In May, Bennett voted to make the USCB Hospitality Management Program Building a top 
priority for the Town's capital improvement program.

After becoming a candidate for Mayor in August, Bennett asked why the USCB campus 
wasn't properly “vetted”, and said it lacked transparency.

Then, less than two weeks ago, Bennett actually voted to recommend the USCB project as 
one of the Town's 2015 Targets for Action.

David Bennett can't have it both ways.

Hilton Head Island can't afford to have a Mayor who fails to participate in public discussions, 
and then votes to approve a project he questions.

Vote for consistency, courage, and conviction. Vote for Drew Laughlin this Tuesday, 
November 18th.

Paid for by the Committee to Elect Drew Laughlin
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